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Within the framework of the project, we plan to actively market 5mart 
Studio's services in the international arena, with a particular focus on 
our webAR solutions and online ticket sales platform among the services 
presented.



As we intend to sell the full range of our services in the target markets, 
our overall innovation is that all our technological solutions are in line 
with the latest trends, while we will always strive to introduce better 
and more innovative digital solutions in all implementations than the 
existing ones. Among our boxed services, we were the first to introduce 
our webAR solution in the region which today is among the few similar 
solutions in Europe. Thanks to the strong market interest in innovative 
digital advertising solutions, now post the lethargy of Covid, we see a 
great potential for growth in this technology.



We view this project as an opportunity to significantly increase export 
revenues, to expand our team and subcontractors in the following years. 
By nature, our services are marketable to foreign companies, hence, our 
revenue structure could become export-focused in the coming years.



By implementing the project, we plan to build an international client base, 
and to spread our box solutions widely enough to ensure the company's 
continued growth on international markets post the completion of the 
project. Based on our calculations, the monthly recurring revenue from 
international business through the project will provide the basis for 
further innovations, new product launches and will strengthen our R&D 
activities.

The project with EXP2020-NEP-000020 identification number of 5mart Studio Kft has been launched



Name of sponsor: HEPA Hungarian Export Development Agency Nonprofit Zrt

Title of tender: EXP2020-NEP-000020

Project title: International marketing of IT solutions by 5mart Studio Kft.

Amount of contracted support: HUF 48.659.000


